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NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

SEP 19 1984

Docket No. 50-219

MEMORANDUM FOR: Dennis M. Crutchfield, Assistant Director
for Safety Assessment
Division of Licensing

FROM: William V. Johnston, Assistant Director
Materials, Chemical & Environmental Technology
Division of Engineering

SUBJECT: SAFETY EVALUATION OF THE INSPECTION
AND REPAIRS ON THE OYSTER CREEK ISOLATION
CONDENSER SYSTEM PIPING (TAC #55173)

The Materials Engineering Branch, Division of Engineering, has reviewed
the submittals from General Public Utilities Nuclear (GPUN) regarding
the inspection and repairs to the Isolation Condenser (IC) system piping.

A1l IC piping welds outside the containment and 15 IC piping welds inside
the containment were ultrasonically inspected. A total of 27 welds outside
the containment were reported to show crack-like indications. Of these,
nine (9) welds were replaced and 18 welds were overlay repaired.

We have concluded that the inspection and repair were performed satisfactorily,
and the plant can be safely returned to power until the next refueling outage.

Our Safety Evaluation Report (SER) and Region I's input to this SER are
attached.

William V. Johnston, Assistant Director

Materials, Chemical & Environmental
Technology

Division of Engineering

Attachments: As stated
cc: See Page 2

Contacts: W. Hazelton & W. Koo
X-28075 X-28589
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